
 
  

**Traffic Advisory** 
  

DUVAL AND CLAY COUNTIES, Fla. – I-295 Northbound over the Buckman Bridge will see 
double lane closures on Thursday, July 18 from 9 a.m. to noon for a law enforcement 
investigation.  
  
Florida Highway Patrol will close the two outside lanes, perform their duties, reopen the outside 
lanes and then close the two inside lanes before completing their investigation. 
  
Drivers should anticipate delays, plan ahead and use FL511.com or download the FL511 app 
for realtime traffic alerts. 
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